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Higashikariya Elementary

About contact method when school days during summer vacation are shortened or
canceled

If there is risk of heatstroke in the morning of school day starting July 27th
(Monday), we will contact the parents via the KIZUNA Net regarding “response to
class cancellation or shortening”. We will contact you from 10:30 to 11:00 the
day before the scheduled school day. You will also be notified on the school
website.

If you did not receive any messages, please understand that classes will be

held as scheduled



